
Annual Eparchial Appeal 

 
POSTPONED UNTIL SPRING 2021! 

The Board of Directors has decided to cancel the 2020 Annual 

Eparchial Appeal. We recognize that once the directive restricting 

public gatherings is lifted, the focus for our parishioners will be on 

helping the parishes get back to financial stability. In addition, this 

will also allow parishes to use their people resources to work on other 

initiatives within the parish instead of working on the Appeal. 

  

The Annual Eparchial Appeal will resume in spring of 2021. 

  

In the meantime, many Parishioners have been asking how they can 

continue to help and financially support their parishes and the 

church during this time when church buildings are closed, and we 

are isolated from our family, friends and community. Some parishes 

have already set up options to help you make your Sunday donation, 

like setting up a Pre-Authorized Debit from your financial institution 

account, making on-line donations through the parish website, setting 

up e-Transfers from your financial institution to go directly to the 

parish's financial institution, or just simply by dropping off a cheque 

in the parish rectory mailbox.  If these options are not available in 

your parish, the Foundation currently has the capability to accept 

and process on-line donations through our website. We have 

developed a system that will allow the Parishioners to make on-line 

donations that can be directed to their respective parish. Click on our 

Home Page for more details in this regard. 

  


